
 

Principal Email October 23, 2020 

Good afternoon parents and guardians,  

 As mentioned in last week's Principal's email, Halloween will 
be celebrated differently this year. Please look for 
communication from your child's homeroom teacher for 
detailed information for your child's class and grade. 

 At this time, our parking lot and kiss and ride lane remain 
closed. Please continue to drop off or walk with your 
student(s) in areas that are safe to do so only. 

 We have received the go-ahead to start using sports 
equipment during physical education classes. Our PE 
teachers will start adding equipment to their classes 
starting Monday. 

 Our students have been simply amazing at adapting to the 
new format for the school year, we are so proud of them for 
their efforts, congrats Eagles! For day-to-day updates and 
photos of school happenings, follow us on 
Instagram @knoxdalps 

 And finally, a huge thank you to ALL of you, who have 
been working so hard to support your Eagles in having a 
successful year. We can't thank you enough! We thank 
those of you who have adapted your routines in dropping 
off and picking up your children! These changes have 
brought so much joy for us in seeing you on the lawn, 
hearing your laughs, the chatter, hugging your kids, and 
bringing your pets. We love our Knoxdale family! 

On behalf of the Knoxdale team, have a wonderful weekend! 

Julie Chouinard, Principal 

 


